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; Llond's Register of Shipping,
/ 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.
| 6th December, 1928,
Dear Sirs,

With reference to your report H0.17995 on the

donkey boiler for the motor Vessel "POELAU LAUT® I have to

request that yoy will forwsrd the approved plan of the boiler

to this Office for feference,
I amy Deay Sirs,

Yours faiﬁhfully;

Secretary,

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM,




